
 

 
 

2010 - NOTICE TO SHIPPING #7 
 

NIAGARA REGION 
WELLAND CANAL 
 
 
APPROACH WALL BELOW LOCK 2-NOW BACK IN SERVICE 

 
Mariners are advised that on April 7, 2010, repairs to the collapsed section of this wall were completed and 
the wall returned to full service.  
 
Mariners are reminded that 8 meters of the extreme north end of this wall that had sustained damage in 
2009, has been permanently removed.   
 
 
 
John W. Chalmers 
Senior Coordinator, Canal Services 
 
St. Catharines, Ontario 
April 7, 2010 
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